
COVID-19
CORONAVIRUS

When you return to school, the way that you cross the road with your School Crossing 
Patrol will have changed. To keep everybody safe, remember these easy steps at 
your crossing: 

USING SOCIALLY DISTANCED SCHOOL CROSSINGS 

Look out for these markings on the path and make sure 
you keep a 2 metre distance from the School Crossing 
Patrol at all times.

As you wait to use the crossing, remember to keep two 
metres away from everyone else including your friends. 
If you’re with an adult, stay with them at all times.

Listen carefully to the School Crossing Patrol as they 
will give you instructions to use the crossing safely.

Only cross when the School Crossing Patrol tells you 
it’s safe to do so! “It’s safe for you to cross now!”

PARENTS AND 
COMMUNITY

If you’re driving near a School 
Crossing Patrol, please leave 2m 

when you come to a stop to allow 
them to socially distance from the 

crossing users safely.

2m

STOP FOR YOUR 
LOCAL LOLLIPOP!


